
Campus Union Posting Policy: 

 

A. Postings must be consistent with the values and mission of Springfield College. In 

addition, the content of the postings must avoid demeaning or discriminatory 

portrayals of individuals or groups, cannot be libelous, violate copyright law, or 

contain any material that is inconsistent with the community standards of Springfield 

College, including any references to alcohol, drugs, or sexual innuendos. Business and 

commercial advertising/solicitation is not permitted. We reserve the right to make 

decisions regarding the approval of what is to be posted.   
 

B. A meeting with the Director of Student Activities & Campus Union (or designee) 

may be required to discuss the content of the display to ensure it meets the above-

mentioned criteria before it is approved. Details of the proposed posting/display 

including purpose/mission, proposed time, place, manner and size of the display will 

also be addressed. 
 


